
 

No. 595 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Community Development: 

 

Homeland Policy Funding 
 
 
1. What changes are in the 2019/20 budget that reflect new policy development 

for homeland towns?  
 
2. Will there be new houses built on homelands to faciliate safer and healthier 

living?  
 


